
 

 
550 NW Franklin Ave., Suite 408 

Bend, OR 97702 
 
 
 
July 5, 2022  
 
 
Via Electronic Filing – puc.filingcenter@puc.oregon.gov 
 
 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
Attention: Filing Center 
201 High Street, Suite 100 
Post Office Box 1088 
Salem, OR  97308-1088 
 
RE:  In the Matter of Dockets UM 1728, UM 2011, UM 2032 and LC 77  
 
Dear PUC Filing Center: 
 
NewSun Energy LLC (“NewSun”) respectfully requests that the Oregon Public Utility 
Commission (“Commission”) modify the service lists on the docket webpages for UM 1728, 
UM 2011, and UM 2032 to reflect that I have signed the protective orders in those dockets and 
thus have confidential (C) access.  NewSun also requests that the Commission remove the 
confidential (C) designation on the LC 77 docket webpage for Jake Stephens and Brittany 
Andrus given that NewSun does not confidential access in that docket. 
 
Please contact me at the email address below with any questions. 
 

Thank you,  
 
NEWSUN ENERGY LLC 
 
/s/ Marie P. Barlow  
 
Marie P. Barlow  
In-House Counsel 
Policy & Regulatory Affairs 
mbarlow@newsunenergy.net  
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